
 

TOWN OF CRAWFORD 

NOTICE OF CONTINUED HEARING 

INTRODUCTORY LOCAL LAW 

FARM-RELATED ZONING AMENDMENTS 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that the Town Board will continue the public hearing on 

an introductory local law entitled "Farm-Related Zoning Amendments" on February 20, 2020, at 

7:20 PM. The local law would authorize the Planning Board to waive the site plan public hearing 

requirement for farm operations, require the Planning Board to waive site plan contents deemed not 

necessary by the Planning Board, reduce the setback requirement for a building or structure used to 

house or stable animals to 50 feet from all property lines, require that those buildings and structures, 

barnyards, silos, barn gutters and animal pens shall be at least 100 feet from water wells, and manure 

piles shall be at least 200 feet from water wells, and increase the time period for action on site plan 

applications for non-farm operations to 62 days. With respect to farm operations located in the 

Town's Scenic Corridor Overlay District, the Planning Board may waive the site plan public hearing 

requirement if the Board determines that the size, location and appearance of the proposed use or 

structure will not have an adverse effect on the purposes of the Scenic Corridor Overlay District. A 

complete copy of the Introductory Local Law is available for inspection at the Clerk's Office. 

All persons interested in the Introductory Local Law shall be heard. 

 

The Town of Crawford will make every effort to assure that the hearing is accessible to 

persons with disabilities. Anyone requiring special assistance and/or reasonable accommodations 

should contact the Town Clerk. 

 

Dated: February 3, 2020 BY ORDER OF THE TOWN BOARD OF 

THE TOWN OF CRAWFORD 

 

JESSICA KEMPTER, TOWN CLERK 


